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Welcome to the World Nevaeh Rayne Naugle
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Gregory Naugle and Shontel Ely of Cape Girardeau announce the birth of their
daughter, Nevaeh Rayne Naugle.

Nevaeh was born on May 16, 2022 at SoutheastHEALTH of Cape Girardeau.

She weighed 7 pounds, 6 ounces and was 20.5 inches long.

Maternal grandparents are Brian and Natalie Ely of Zalma, MO.

Paternal grandparents are Shelia Sticht of Cape Girardeau and Joseph Naugle of
Oklahoma.

Welcome to the world Nevaeh!
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